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Bulletin #14 of 2015. December 30, 2015 

Change to Product
P/N 510-754 Head Cushions Change from 

Zippers to VELCRO® Brand Closures

Products Affected: 510-722 Head Cushion Bag, for Head Cushion 510-754, used in all helmets 
except the SL 17A/B.

Kirby Morgan would like to call your attention to the fact that the zipper on the 510-722 Head 
Cushion Bag has been replaced by VELCRO® brand closures for P/N 510-754 Head Cushions, 
effective as of December 2, 2015. Now shipping!

 
NOTE: Proper fit of the head cushion is important and critical to both comfort and safety. In 
general, the head cushion should be snug fitting which will help hold the helmet to your head. The 
head cushion should be adjusted so that it also assists in the proper seal of the oral nasal mask to 
the face. Foam may be trimmed away or added, and use of the foam spacer (HCFS), which rests 
inside the head cushion, can also be important in obtaining a correct fit.

There is no change to price or part number at this time, and no change going into 2016 as well.

Please contact your local KMDSI dealer or e-mail sales@kirbymorgan.com for more information 
and reference bulletin #8 of 2015 for use of after market or non-genuine Kirby Morgan® parts.
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